
Massachusetts  State  Police
seek  public’s  help  in
identifying  suspects  of
credit card theft
The Massachusetts State Police is seeking the public’s help in
identifying the man and woman shown in these photos. They are
suspects in relation to an investigation of a stolen credit
card in the South Boston area on October 20, 2019. These
pictures  show  them  using  the  stolen  credit  card  at  a
restaurant in South Boston. The card was also used at various
other stores totaling nearly $2,000 in fraudulent charges.

Anyone with any information of the identity of these two,
anonymous  or  not,  may  contact  State  Police  Detectives  at
617-740-7710.
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